Davidson County Solid Waste Regional Board

Minutes for October 3, 2013 Meeting

The meeting of the Davidson County Solid Waste Regional Board was held on October 3, 2013 at 5:30 PM in the Jury Assembly Room of the Metro Historic Courthouse.

The meeting was called to order by Mr. John Sherman, Chairman.

Roll call was taken and the following members were present: Alexander (Anna), Cash, Diehl, Lane, Patterson, Reardon, Sherman and Vannatta. Board members Hughes and Lawal arrived late.

The first agenda item was approval of the minutes from the March 21, 2013 meeting, motion made by Daniel Lane and seconded by Robert Diehl. The motion passed.

The chairman welcomed the board and introduced new board members Mike Cash representing Berry Hill and Guy Patterson representing the Goodlettsville.

The chairman then requested that Sharon Smith give a brief summary of the two informational meetings from July and August. Following the summary the board discussed at length what was learned at those meetings that might benefit waste reduction in Nashville going forward.

The chairman then recommended that a subcommittee be created that could consider three specific recommendations in the 10 Year Solid Waste Plan for Davidson County and determine what would be needed from a funding or legislature standpoint to fully implement. The recommendations were mandatory business recycling, increased frequency of curbside recycling in the Urban Services District and a future transfer station.

Robert Diehl volunteered to chair the subcommittee and Chairman Sherman asked for volunteers. Jack Vannatta and Daniel Lane volunteered to serve on the subcommittee.

Gail Hughes then made a motion for a subcommittee to be created, the motion was seconded by Robert Diehl and passed without objection.

There being no other business, a motion was made by Jack Vannatta, seconded by Beth Reardon to adjourn. Motion passed without objection.